
 
 

October 5, 2002 at MIT  

Seminar: Mr. Lawrence DeAngelo: “Training and 
Business Development Programs in China” and more 
presentations 
 
This is the October’s OCEAN Monthly Meeting. Dr. Jingxuan Kang, Chair of Entrepreneurship 
Club and vice president of OCEAN hold this meeting. Three speakers gave all nice presentations 
about new business opportunities, cooperation and developments.  
 
1. Mr. Xiaofeng Mu, an overseas scholar in USA 10 years ago and a writer in China 
now.  He come to USA this time to make 20 serie s films and a 90 minutes movie for 20 
students at Harvard and MIT who were educated till middle school in China.  He is 
working for the New Film Making Center of China Center TV Station. His movie making 
team will come to Boston later. He joined this meeting and gave a short talk to share his 
experience to work in China for these years, and also discussed the possible opportunities 
for cooperation with OCEAN to promote overseas Chinese scholars and entrepreneurs in 
their entrepreneurship life.  
 
2. Mr. Zengmiao Hu, a professor in life science and an office director working for 
Hongkong, Aomen and Taiwen at Qingdao Ocean University, came to Boston to seek the 
opportunity to work with OCEAN mainly for international training programs. He gave a 
short talk to introduce Qingdao University and discussed the cooperation with OCEAN. 
 
3. Mr. Lawrence DeAngelo, President of Business International, gave a  
presentation on "Training and Business Development Programs in China".  
 
Business International, consisting of successful business people experienced in both Asia 
and US business, is a consulting and service company that creates partnerships between 
Asian and US high technology companies. They can help you to establish joint ventures, 
set up subsidiary operations, and develop channels of distribution. Mr. DeAngelo has had 
over ten years of experience in managing high technology businesses in Asia and the  
United States.  
       
Then, following OCEAN Announcements were made by Dr. Gang Li, President of 
OCEAN: 
 
(1). OCEAN Investment Series Seminars will start on October 12, 2002.  
 
(2). OCEAN MBA Training Program will start on October 26, 2002.  
 
(3).  Dalian Delegations postponed their visiting Boston to November.  



 
(4). 3rd  North America High-Tech Convention will be held on Oct. 8, 2002 from 5:00 
PM to 10:30 PM, at Walker Memorial of MIT, 142 Memorial Drive, Cambridge, MA 
02139. For detail, see www.NACenter.org. The conference is free, and OCEAN is co-
organizer. Total of 17 delegations from different cities and provinces of China will join 
the conference for recruiting talents and seeking projects.  
 

 
 

Figure 1. Mr. Xiaofeng Mu was talking to OCEAN 
 

 
 

Figure 2. Professor Zengmiao Hu shown the present to OCEAN  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

Figure 3. Mr. Lawrence DeAngelo was talking to OCEAN 
 


